
From: Andrea O"Rourke
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Bill Amendment 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 2:48:58 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

Please keep the current process whereby voters have to provide proof of their identity before 
they vote in elections.

This process is widely accepted and wanted by the community and we need it to make sure 
we are minimising the possibility of voter fraud.

I do not want Queensland to possibly become like other parts of the world where elections 
are rigged, results falsified and to me, this is where we could end up if this is just the start.

Regards,

Andrea O'Rourke
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